MEMO

To: Chris Roberts, Global Industries From: Kelly Riley, Policy Liaison

Date: May 23, 2000

Subject: Vo-Tech Contacts in Mississippi

Pursuant to our conversation this morning, I have determined the appropriate persons for you to contact regarding recruiting at our Vo-Tech centers here. To discuss recruitment in our high school programs, please contact Mr. Bill Blasingame, Mississippi Department of Education's, Office of Vocational and Technical Education's Director of Instructional Development, at 601/359-3940.

I have attached a list of the Vo-Tech Deans for Mississippi's community and junior colleges. Community and junior colleges with multiple campuses have a vo-tech dean on each campus. Wayne Stonecypher, Associate Executive Director for Programs at the State Board for Community and Junior Colleges suggested that it might be most effective for you to contact each dean. I have also attached a list of the Vo-Tech programs offered at each campus for your reference.

I hope this information will prove beneficial to your efforts. Please contact me at 601/359-2528 if you have any questions or if I may be of any further assistance.